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Background/Summary of Information
Bear Care and Early Head Start have received grants in the amounts of over $775,000 and $84,000 respectively.  As part of the grant, there are stipulations/ requirements that both Bear Care and Early Head Start must follow.  The draft budget (attached) lays out how we will meet the requirements of the grant.  Below is a summary:
1) Child Care Worker salaries will be paid out of the grant.
2) Child Care Worker proposed hourly rate increase (attached), allows us to move up a Tier in the grant. This also allows us to get 20% more of the original grant award.

3) Retention Bonus to be offered for employees that have been employed at least by June 1st of the calendar year thru December 10th of that calendar year.  To be paid in December yearly for 2022 and 2023.
4) All supplies, curriculum, and training are laid out in the grant.
We are asking for approval of the grant-spending plan, which includes the hourly rate increase for the positons of Child Care Workers, On-Site Team Leaders, and Child Care Director along with the retention bonus as laid out above.
Impact on Resources (REQUIRES FINANCE OFFICER’S INITIALS OF REVIEW)
_GKM__  Finance Officer   
Grant funds are sufficient to cover the increased cost, estimated to be $43,000 plus benefits annually.
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